Chebeague Pre-K- Transitional K News  -  April 3, 2009
Illness reduced our class numbers this week so we did a lot of revisiting of works without introducing any new letter sounds or cultural materials.  
Our 100th day of Pre-K was Thursday.  On Tuesday we all practiced writing the numeral one and on Thursday those present counted a collection of 100 objects. 

We have been noticing “newness” that comes with spring.  The daffodils are poking their heads up in the outside garden and the forsythias in the classroom are blooming. 
Our new works this week:
Language

· New pattern cards
Sensorial

· Graphing work sorting by shape and color
History

· April calendar- there is new pattern with the numerals to be discovered as we add days.

Music

· We reviewed ta, ti ti patterns and moved to Animal Action
Peace

· I shared the book Rachel about Rachel Carson.  
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Strengthening our hands with twisting practice
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100 straws
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100 triangles 

*Our next new letter sound will be “q”.
Calendar updates:
April 17:  Commons Field Trip

April 20-24:  Spring Break

Thank you for sharing your children 
Miss Nancy, Miss Cheryl[image: image4.png]



